Success stories

e In the current government “Prosperity for All” programme, PLHIV are normally left out
due to stigma and discrimination. Following the sub county community dialogues,
PLHIV brought their challenges to the attention of the Sub County Community
Development Officer. This advocacy has led to Buyinja & Busaali S/County PLHIV
networks in Namayingo benefiting from the District Community Driven Development
Grant (CDD). Buyinja sub county invested the money in oxen (animal traction: 03 cows)
which is a step towards supporting PLHIV efforts on increased food production and
income generation. Buswale PLHIV Forum invested the fund in a saloon out of which
they are supporting 03 OVCs in a private a school (St Otwomo Primary School). The
three children who would have otherwise dropped out of school are children of the fallen
(late) PLHIV.

Figure 1a&1b: Saloon for Buswale PLHIV Network Namayingo district



Figures 3a,3b&3c OVCs supported by Buswale PLHIV Network

The communities of Amuru trading were refusing to give land for extension of Health
Center 11. A community dialogue was held in March 2014 to discuss the matter with the
help of District Local Government Officials. In their discussion, the community wanted
to be compensated but through negotiation, they have now granted the land for expansion
free of charge. A construction plan has been made and resources mobilized for the
construction.



